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Please continue to follow the COVID guidelines for anyone exhibiting symptoms. 

If a student is sick, please keep them home from school.  
If you have questions, you can contact our nurse, Terri Horvath, extension 3314. 
 
 
 

Face masks are required at all times, school and bus. 
 
 

 
School fees for the 2020/2021 school year will be updated in the system next 

week after all schedules have been corrected. 
 
 
 

Lifetouch will be at TMS on Friday, October 30, to take your  
student’s school picture. 

Remote students may come to the school on November 4,  
from 11:00 am-1:00 pm to have their picture taken. 

 
 
 
 
 
See Flyers Below​: 
Lifetouch Information and order form (hard copies available on picture day) 

Remote Learning Food Program 

Medication Disposal Day 

Select Youth Basketball Tryouts 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 


